
 

 
 

PRODUCT INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
Date:   March 9, 2012 
Number:  3746   
Division:  Genie®  
Product Family: Residential Openers 
Product Series: IntelliG® Rails 
To:    All Genie Professional Line Wholesalers, Dealers and Installers 
Re:   Pulley Guard Removed on all IntelliG® Pro Rails 
 

 
 
The pulley guard and its mounting screws on all IntelliG Pro rails have been removed as of a 
production date of 02/09/12.  There is no structural value to this item.  Its original intention was to 
prevent pulley damage from first time users who did not engage the bullet into the carriage prior 
to setting the limits. 
 
Affected part numbers:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
While this piece has been removed from the Pro rails listed above, the pulley guard will remain in 
production on the retail versions of these rails, the tensioner assembly service part number 
37857R.S, and also on the training demo rail kits.  
 


